
 

Churt Recreation Ground Trust 
Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 16 March 2022  

at 9.28 pm. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs Lisa Martin (Acting Chair), Myra Johnson, Eunice Burch, Julian 

Spence 

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 22/17 Acting Chairman’s welcome 

Cllr Martin welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 22/18 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Petty, Law, Raeside, Rowe and Shorthose  

 

RGT 22/19 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 22/20 Minutes of the virtual meeting of 23 February 2022 

The Minutes of the virtual meeting of 23 February were PROPOSED by Cllr Johnson, 

SECONDED by Cllr Burch and AGREED by all. 

 
RGT 22/21 Secretary’s report 

1) Clerk to look into 2 x honours boards for pavilion 

2) Cllr Raeside affixed plaque to David Crossley’s cedar bench 9 March 2022 

3) Clerk liaising with Biffa over costs for additional bin collection nr playground. 

4) Roger Rowe has removed old damaged bench from inside playground. 

 

RGT 22/22 Recreation Ground  

RGT 22/22.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (EB) 

Cllr Burch sent a thank you to Cllr Rowe for removing the old playground bench. Perhaps  

we can purchase a replacement, possibly using Member’s Allocation funds? 

 

RGT 22/22.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  

CCC still need to tidy up beside the pavilion. Clerk to chase. 

 

RGT 22/23 Financial Matters. 

RGT 22/23.1 Payments for authorisation – February 2022  

February accounts Proposed by Cllr Burch, seconded by Cllr Johnson and agreed by all. 

 

RGT 22/24.2 Budget update and income report – February 2022 

Noted and agreed  

 



 

 

RGT 22/25 Platinum Jubilee celebrations 3 June 2022 

 See Churt PC Minutes  

 

Other matters: 

Clerk has received a request to use the pavilion as revision space during April for twin boys sitting 

A Levels. Suggest £15 per day. 

Adrian Waller to be asked to train a few councillors on how to operate the new equipment for 

hybrid meetings. 

There will be no meeting of the RGT in April. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust closed 

at 9.43pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Acting Chairman:        Date 

 

The next annual meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take 

place in the pavilion on Weds 18 May 2022 at 7.30pm. 


